
 
Student:                                    Date:      
Parent:       
 
Your child has been receiving English Language Learner (ELL) services to help him/her 
learn English and be successful in the classroom. 
 
At this time, we are pleased to announce that recent testing results indicate that your child is 
now fluent in English and no longer qualifies for ELL services.  Therefore, your child is 
being dismissed from ELL services.  
 
Beatrice Public Schools will continue to monitor your child’s progress for two years, and 
will contact you if concerns are noted. 
 
If you have questions regarding the testing results that were used to make this decision, 
please contact Salome Dodge, 402-223-1500, ext. 1855. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Betty Replogle 
ELL Director 
  
 


